
                Newsletter Term 2 Week 10  2024  

                                                                                                           

Principal’s message  
 
This week, the last week of the school term is also the last week of Semester 1. Our students and teachers are excited to 
showcase and celebrate what they have achieved over the past few weeks.  A highlight has been seeing what our    
students can produce with our new 3D printer…it prints in colour…amazing! 
 
On Monday, you will have received your child’s Semester 1 academic report – highlighting progress and achievement 
across Term 1 and Term 2. If you haven’t already, please spend some time with your child to read their report and    
discuss what they have achieved. We are proud of all our students for the hard work they put in. 
 
Recently, our teaching staff participated in an analysis of our Learning and Support Teams school wide practices. This 
analysis will be used to evaluate, celebrate and strengthen our practices in supporting students with additional learning 
and support needs, including those with a disability and those who are academically gifted.   
 
Congratulations Miss Chan who recently received her Accreditation at Proficient Teacher! Similarly, after three long 
years, Notre Dame University awarded Mr Stamocostas of 5 Skateboarding his Master of Primary School teaching    
degree. His daughter Sia, who is in kindy cheered him on. Mr Stamocostas started his career as a School Learning   
Support officer in 2019 and began studying as a teacher in 2021. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to farewell Assistant Principal Miss Weston, classroom teacher Alison Humphreys 
and School Administration Officer Georgia Nohra. Mrs Humphreys has taken up a teaching position closer to home and 
Miss Nohra has taken up a position in NSW Public Education corporate office.  Congratulations and good luck, we will 
miss you. We are pleased to welcome Mr Dean Presland on 2 Hockey for the remainder of the year.  
 
Miss Weston leaves us with this message: Thank you for making my time at school such a joy and for giving me so many 
wonderful memories to cherish. I will miss walking in the gates each day and seeing all those smiling faces. I feel grateful 
to have been able to get to know so many new families across the grades, and especially those who are part of the   
Opportunity Classes. I would like to thank the P&C for their generosity over the years and for assisting us in providing 
opportunities for students in a way that we wouldn't have been able to without their support. To the beautiful 6 Golf, thank 
you for taking a chance on OC and for attending Summer Hill Public School. You have made my life and each other's 
lives so much richer. Don't forget to make these last moments of primary school count, and most importantly be kind to 
yourselves and to one another. Best of luck for the rest of the school year.  
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to read about what’s happening at Summer Hill Public School, we are excited to report 
what our students have been doing. If you enjoy reading our newsletter and would like to see what’s happening around 
the school more regularly visit the website at https://summerhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/. For day-to-day updates and  
reminders download our Audiri app for your device. 
 
Natalie Armstrong 

 July 

Thu 
4 

Summer Hill Blue 
Assembly 2pm 

Fri    
5 

PSSA sport 

 Last day of Term 2 

Tue 
23 

First day of Term 3 
for students 

Wed 
24  

Brolga Dance 
workshop 

Thu 
25 

NAIDOC Week  
Assembly 2pm 

Fri 
26  

PSSA sport 

Tue 
30 

Y5 visit Quarantine 
Station 

 August 

Thu 
1 

OC placement test 

 K-Y2 Assembly 
including gold  
certificates 2pm 

Fri 2 PSSA sport 

Tue 
6 

K-Y2 Athletics  
carnival at school 

 Y3-6 Athletics  
carnival at     
Campbell Park 

 Y6  bake sale 
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Find more on EVENTS  
on the school webpage 

 

https://summerhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events.html
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Notices 

Students from our school have recently undertaken an education tour of the national capital. Students were given the opportunity to participate in a  
variety of educational programs with a focus being able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. To assist families in  
meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian Government contributed funding of $30.00 per student under the Parliament and Civics Education  
Rebate program towards those costs. The rebate was paid directly to the school upon completion of the excursion.  

Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER)  

This week the Year 6 debating team participated in the third round of NSW Premier’s 
Debating Challenge against Leichhardt Public School. We are incredibly proud of both 
teams as they come away with both wins. The day did not start in our favour with losing 
the coin toss, however, with grit, determination and taking on weeks of training and   
feedback, the debaters argued their way to a very successful day. Well done, Credible 
Hulks and Guardians of Veracity! 

Debating Challenge 

Online safety | information for parents and carers 

Being online can be safe for young people with a bit of help. But it can 
come with risks too.  
 
At Summer Hill Public school we are committed to supporting our       
students to become aware and safe while being online. This section of 
our newsletter is dedicated to providing up to date information for parents 
and carers to support their children to be safe online. 
 
eSafety provides a wide range of online safety programs and resources 
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents  
 
This week | The risks and benefits of online gaming for children and 
young people  
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/research/the-risks-and-benefits-of-online-
gaming-for-children-and-young-people 

2025 Scholarship - Public Education Foundation 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/research/the-risks-and-benefits-of-online-gaming-for-children-and-young-people
https://www.esafety.gov.au/research/the-risks-and-benefits-of-online-gaming-for-children-and-young-people
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Across the stages 

Early Stage 1 - Kindergarten 

Art in Kindergarten 
 

Our talented kindy artists have decorated the Kindergarten classrooms. Art in kindergarten is a crucial part of early childhood development, allowing our  
students to express themselves creatively and explore different art techniques. This term our Kindergarten students have been focusing on the concept of 
portraits, drawing inspiration from famous artists and creating their own unique pieces. Through activities like collage portraits from Arcimboldi and          
Picasso-inspired paper portraits, our youngest artists are honing their artistic skills and discovering their own creative voice. We are so proud of the time and 
effort they have put into their wonderful art works.  
 

The Kindy Teachers 
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Across the stages 

Stage 1  

Stage 1 art gallery excursion 
 
On Wednesday, June 26th, our Stage 1 students embarked on an inspiring journey to the NSW Art Gallery to explore the 
renowned Archibald Collection. The gallery visit proved to be a captivating experience, offering our young learners a 
chance to engage with some of Australia's most celebrated portraits. Highlights of the excursion included viewing the   
winning portrait and discussing what made it stand out among the others. Students got a special hands-on experience to 
create their own portraits. Students enthusiastically shared their interpretations and favourite pieces, showcasing their 
growing understanding of art appreciation. 

Musica Viva 
 
Stage 1 students recently enjoyed a memorable experience with Musica Viva, an enriching incursion that brought music to life right here at school. 
Guided by talented musicians, our young learners immersed themselves in melodies, rhythms, and interactive musical activities. The event sparked 
curiosity and creativity, fostering a deeper appreciation for music and its diverse forms. Prior to the day, students had created rain sticks during music 
lessons with Mrs Biffin to enhance their involvement and appreciation of music. It was a day filled with joyous exploration and discovery, as students 
actively engaged with the power of music, laying the foundation for a lifelong love of musical expression. 

Jump Rope for Heart 
 
During Term 2, our Stage 1 students enthusiastically participated in Jump Rope for 
Heart, promoting fitness and heart health with boundless energy and enthusiasm. 
During our school sport sessions, students embraced skipping challenges and 
raised awareness about cardiovascular wellness through fun and active             
participation. The event not only showcased their agility and teamwork but also 
instilled a sense of community spirit as they jumped for a great cause. It was a heart
-warming display of commitment to health and fitness, inspiring both students and 
staff alike.  

Science and Robokids 
  
Our Stage 1 students recently delved into the world of robotics with enthusiasm and creativity 
through the engaging Robokids program. Over several sessions, young minds explored the 
fundamentals of coding and robotics, building their own robots and programming them to   
perform various tasks. Under the guidance of dedicated instructors, students not only learned 
technical skills but also developed problem-solving abilities and teamwork. The program    
fostered a collaborative spirit as students worked together to troubleshoot challenges and bring 
their robotic creations to life. Students have been utilising this knowledge to create their very 
own Rube Goldberg inspired machines during in class science lessons. Students were tasked 
to design and create a machine from re-cycled materials. They had to explain which forces 
would help their machine move and operate, putting their problem-solving skills to the test.  
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Across the stages 

 3 Curling 
 
The students in 3 Curling have been experimenting with texture. They completed rubbings of various 
surfaces from around the school. Returning to class, students used their new knowledge to complete 
some texture-filled drawings.  

Stage 2  

4/5 Snowboard 
 
The students in 4/5 Snowboard enjoyed brainstorming new creative ways to make takeaway containers as part of our maths unit. They worked        
collaboratively to brainstorm different shapes and materials they could use, thought about how they would advertise this new packaging before making 
it. The students in 4/5Snowboard had so much fun and came up with some innovative containers!   
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Across the stages 

 

4 Handball 
 

The students in 4 Handball have been learning all about angles: right angles, acute angles, obtuse angles, straight angle, reflex angles and revolution 
angles. Their challenge was to create as many different shapes as possible that contained 5 or more right angles. The students had lots of fun  
experimenting with different shapes. 

Stage 2  

4 Handball 
 
In English, the students in 4 Handball have enjoyed studying the books, ‘Fire’ by Jackie French and ‘Bindi’ by Kirli Saunders. They have been analysing 
the language features the authors have used in these books. The students have used personification and metaphor to create some concrete poems 
about ‘canbe’, (the Gundungurra word for fire). 
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Across the stages 

Year 6 Camp reflections from students in 6 Surfing  
 
In Week 9, the 26th of June, Year 6 went to camp in Canberra and had a blast. The teachers laughed along with us on the 3-hour bus ride that 
seemed to pass so fast and entertained us during our time on the bus with simple jokes or even with singing along to a song. We went to Questacon, 
to Parliament House, to the AIS (Australian Institute of Sport) and so many other fun and engaging places. We stayed at the Eaglehawk Ibis hotel and 
that’s where we had most of our meals if we weren’t on the road to a new place to discover and explore in Canberra.  
 
Some of the highlights were when we did a mock debate as ministers of the House of Representatives or chatting with some friends, as well as 
spending time in our cabins. We made new friends from other classes and deepened our bond with our old and current friends. We also found out so 
many fun facts like the government would win most of the time against the opposition because they have more representatives. During breakfast on 
the 3rd day, the chatter of the Year 6 students symbolised the end of camp. So sadly, we had to say goodbye to Canberra on the 28th of June. But we 
will forever remember and cherish the memories of our Year 6 camp as a fun and joyous experience. You could say we had the best time ever! – 
Aleisha & Bella  

Stage 3 - Year 6 Camp 

Camp was very fun. On Wednesday the 26th of June, Year 6 went to Canberra. We had to get to school at 6:30 in the morning and we left at around 
7:00. We were driving for around 2 hours before we stopped at Goulburn. We spent about 20 minutes there and then left. We spent about an hour and 
a half more on the road and then we arrived at Canberra. We stayed in Canberra for three days and two nights and our accommodation was called 
the Ibis hotel. 
 
In those three days we had several activities. This is a list of what we did and where we went: The National Museum of Australia, the Arboretum, 
Questacon, Australian War Memorial, the National Gallery of Australia, Parliament house, National film and sound Archives, National Archives of  
Australia, Electoral Educational Centre, Embassy drive and Australian Institute of Sport. Our favourite places were Parliament House, where we got to 
see the government and the opposition having a debate and Questacon where we got to play games and do some fun activities. Overall, everyone 
had a fun time with friends. We had amazing food and amazing experiences. Year six camp was really fun, and we think the year sixes next year will 
really enjoy it as well. – Adelaide and Jarvis  
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Across the stages 

 

 
At Year 6 camp we stayed at the Ibis Eaglehawk. On the first day we got up bright and early to go on the bus. We went to the war memorial and learnt 
about the 1st and 2nd World War, after that we went to Questacon and there were lots of activities to do there such as the free fall slide “It was so scary 
but also fun my breath was shaking”, said Sylvie. A memorable moment was definitely when we were in our cabins laughing and having fun.  
 
On the second and last day it was so much fun on Bus 1. We went to the National Film and Sound archives, and we had a tour guide called Demetri. He 
was super kind and funny and cried in one of the scenes. We walked through the Parliament House. We had to be silent and respectful which was not 
hard for Summer Hill students! On the last day we went to the Arboretum and looked for tags on trees for orienteering. After that we went to the pod 
playground. “My friends and I played tips, it was so much fun”, said Emily. To conclude, we had so much fun learning about the government, going to 
Questacon, meeting tour guides and much more. We can’t wait to go back. – Emily and Sylvie  

Stage 3 - Year 6 Camp 

 
At Year 6 Camp we went to Questacon and we did lots of fun activities like making lego ducks and watching one of the workers do stuff with liquid 
nitrogen. One of the biggest highlights at Questacon was the freefall simulation slide in the game room where there were many activities like the         
4-way air hockey. We also went to the Arboretum which was the highlight of the trip. We rolled down a hill and played at a playground that was 
themed as acorns. — Henry  
 
There were so many highlights at Year Six Camp, but I’d say that the AIS was my favourite part of the Canberra trip. The AIS is the Australian Institute 
of Sport, and they have an area called Sportex where there were simulators for many Olympic sports, my personal favourite was the penalty shootout 
simulator which tells you how fast the ball travels. The AIS also did something really special for us and gave us a tour of the AIS facilities! We also 
went to the war memorial where there was a really nice guide who told us lots of stories about the world wars and guided us around the war memorial. 
We also stood in silence in honour of the unknown soldier. Overall, it was a really fun trip. – Zayan  
 
At Year 6 camp we had a lot of fun including an eventful trip to Questacon, 5 tiring bus rides, a tiring AIS session, parliament house both old and new 
were travelled to and a creepy (in my opinion) trip to the unknown soldier’s tomb. It was both fun and educational. I wish that future Year 6s have as 
much or even more fun than this year. – Alex  
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Library 

Over the term K-2 have enjoyed learning about Australian birds in library lessons. Students have compared a variety of fiction and non-fiction books 
about Australian native birds. Autumn holidays are a good time to go birding/twitching, grab the binoculars and head out for a walk around your local 
area. Ask your child if they recognise the calls of our local birds or take the bird call quiz provided by Melbourne Museum here: https://tinyurl.com/
yhzaknaf The Australian Museum also have loads of bird facts for further flight into the world of birds, use the link https://australian.museum/learn/
animals/birds/ .  
 

In other bird news our ‘Bowerbird Blues’ library display complete. Over the term the display has been evolved from an empty nest to one that contains 
the Bowerbird family. This could not have been achieved by our volunteer student artist Alice and Poppy from 4 Handball and Imogen from 4 Breaking 
who have given up their breaktimes to complete the artwork. 

Cyber Safety News 
 

Year 6 has been learning how to use Canva video. They have been learning how to use slide transitions, 
colours, images, audio and texts to promote a cyber safety message for younger students. Scan the QR 
codes to view some of Year 6’s fabulous videos by Nick and Bella from 6 Surfing, Steph and Kavya from 
5/6 Wheelchair, Charis 6 Golf and Toby from 6 Weightlifting. 
 

Look out for more cybersafe QR codes around our digital learning spaces. 
 

Claire McLennan 
Acting Librarian and ICT Coordinator 

Holiday reading 
 

Remember over the holidays our school provides access to a huge variety of ebooks for students to access from anywhere on digital devices. Your 
child needs to be logged into their student portal and then follow the steps provided here: https://tinyurl.com/32fdu2pp to loan an ebook to enjoy on 
holiday. 
 

Don’t forget the Premier’s Reading Challenge ends on the 23rd of August. School holidays offer a good opportunity to catch up on reading some of 
the great PRC titles. Instructions for students to log their books can be found here: https://tinyurl.com/yeyfbwse  
 

Thank you to all students who have returned overdue books. If books have gone missing throughout the term, holidays are the best time to go on a 
book hunt to find them. If you are unable to find any overdue or loss titles you can use the School Bytes app and account payments menu to pay the 
amount shown on any overdue slips sent home. 
 

Go to School Bytes parent portal, the to payments, click add other item, select Library - Lost Book, then add item. Enter amount due, then pay now. 
Alternatively, you can purchase a new copy of the book. 

In readiness for Book Week, Inner West Library are running their annual colouring and writing competition. The theme for book week this year is 
‘Reading is Magic’ and Inner West library are encouraging students in K-2 to draw a picture of a magical place. Students in grades 3-6 are invited to 
write a short story about a wonderful and magical place. Students will get some time early next term to complete their entry, however students can start 
their entry early in the holidays if they choose. You can pick up an entry form from our school library or via the Inner West Council’s website https://
tinyurl.com/5yd2pafr.  
 

Reece Carter, author of ‘A Girl Called Corpse’ along with other titles, and illustrator Cate James will be visiting the schoo l in book week. The holidays 
offer an excellent opportunity to visit your local library to explore books by both authors. I’ll be reading one of Reece Carter’s books while on holidays. 
What will you be reading? 
 

Another great activity in the school holidays is to explore a fabulous costume to wear in Book Week. 17th – 23rd August. I am looking forward to seeing 
all the magical costumes at our book parade in Week 5 next term.  

https://tinyurl.com/yhzaknaf
https://tinyurl.com/yhzaknaf
https://tinyurl.com/32fdu2pp
https://tinyurl.com/yeyfbwse
https://tinyurl.com/5yd2pafr
https://tinyurl.com/5yd2pafr
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P&C  

Scholastic Book Club 

Huge thank you to all the families who ordered books, our librarian had almost $900 to spend on books for 
the school!  
 
A big thanks to the volunteers who helped sort, check and deliver the books to excited kids in the       
classrooms!  

Dates for the Diary 

Fundraising Team  

The Second Hand Uniform Shop is currently available for online orders through 
the school P&C website - https://www.summerhillpandc.org/ or scan the QR code 
below. Don’t forget to write your child’s name and class in the checkout notes. 
Online orders are typically packed on Monday mornings and delivered to your 
child’s classroom. If you are new to the school and your child is not yet assigned 
to a class, please let us know in the checkout notes and we can leave your order 
in the school office for collection.  
 

You can browse and purchase uniforms in person on Monday mornings between 
9.15-10am, or at our open days throughout the year, which are announced via 
Audiri.  Please be aware that on Monday mornings our friendly volunteers are 
busy filling online orders and sorting donations. The uniforms are kept in storage 
so it may take us some time, but please come and say hi and we will help you to 
find what you’re looking for. 
 

We are always accepting donations of old school uniforms. Please leave them 
with staff at the school office anytime during office hours. Please ensure donations 
are in good re-sellable condition - free from stains, rips, and damage. 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to send us an email 
at shpcunishop@gmail.com 
 

Thank you for your continued support and a big shout out to all the wonderful 
volunteers! 
 

Regards, 
 

Second Hand Uniform Shop Committee 

Second Hand Uniform Shop  

We are looking for some new volunteers to help with fundraising in particular – everything is set up ready to go and we will help show you what to do! 
Let us know if you have an hour or so a week to help sending emails to a list of companies.  
 

Our Trivia Night depends on the generosity of companies donating prizes and the lovely volunteers who pull it together.  Please contact the P & C on 
summerhillpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au if you can help.  

Entertainment Book - P & C Fundraising 

Saturday August 24 - Movie Night 
 

Friday August 30 - Fathers and Special People Breakfast 
 

Saturday September 21 - Trivia Night 
 

Saturday November 23 - Twilight Picnic 

https://www.summerhillpandc.org/
https://subscribe.entertainment.com.au/fundraiser/204u225


P&C music news 
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Summer Hill Public School has an esteemed Music Program that offers all students an outstanding musical education. Our school has a long tradition of 
producing fine musicians which is due to the talent and brilliance of our conductors and musical staff Ms Chan, Ms Biffen, Mr Parks, Mr Booth,             
Mr Rosenbaum, Ms Lui, our volunteer parent choir leaders and a skillful team of community instrumental tutors. We thank you for your dedication!  
 
Thank you to our musical administrator Sarah Davies who works tirelessly to ensure our program runs smoothly, our parents and carers for their       
encouragement and to our very hard working volunteers and music committee members that give up their time to enhance our music program and   
produce the events we've been entertained with this term. 
 
 

Thank You 

Winter Concert Season  

The remainder of our 3 winter concerts drew large crowds in our fairy lit hall and showcased the expanse of 
talent within our school population from beginner to highly accomplished. Our audiences were treated to hot 
chocolate and more importantly a range of vocal acts, ensembles and solo performances on a range of        
instruments. The 2024 Music Captains did a great job of hosting all of our winter concerts, introducing the acts 
and entertaining the audience with their musical jokes. Well done to Ryan W, Augie P, Bridget V and Anusha. 
 
 

Band Weekend Workshop 

Rhapsodic sounds could be heard emanating all around the school last weekend as our band ensembles gathered for 2 days of group tutorials and a 
range of combined and full rehearsals. The weekend workshop is an included benefit when your child signs up to be part of an ensemble and it provides 
a great musical boost and the opportunity to learn new repertoire in just a short time regardless of the rain! Parents and Carers were treated to an   
afternoon concert which showcased their new pieces including songs from the 1960’s and the Grease soundtrack which encouraged lots of toe tapping 
and dancing in seats. 
 

If you have a child participating in the music program then please consider joining the Parent Music Committee as we always need volunteers who like 
to roll up their sleeves to coordinate and produce events. To join our mailing list or join the team please email shpsmusiccommittee@gmail.com  
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Holiday programs 
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Holiday programs 

 

I’m Adam, Finn (Year 6) and Hazel (Year 3) Dad, I’ve spoken at the school about 
my career as a professional magician spanning 20 + years previously as part of the 
brilliant leaderships series organised by Sarah Tran, you may have seen some of 
my antics on stage at the Trivia night I co - hosted along side with Josh Pyke.  I’d 
love to invite you all to come and see a proper show during the upcoming July 
School Hollidays.  Mada’s Magic Marvels is a main stage production featuring at the 
Sydney Spiegel Tent, and specifically aimed at families with Primary school age 
kids - fancy that ! 
 
Not only will Finn (12) be working hard back stage on the show, he’s also got a star 
role on stage!  We’d love to see you there, I’ve prepared a special promo code for 
Summer Hill friends only - On the booking page enter “summerhill” this will give you 
access to $23 tickets. 
 
https://sydneyspiegeltent.com/magicmarvels 
 
Experience the MAGIC this school holidays with the FAMILY SMASH HIT –
  ⭐  ️Mada’s Magic Marvels ⭐  ️
 
Join Australia’s Mr Magic for this hilarious interactive show that will leave you 
scratching your head in disbelief. 
 
Some tricks are too big for Adam alone so be ready to help out. Did we mention 
audience participation?   
 
Yep! Be part of the magic in this UNFORGETTABLE all ages show.  
 
Tickets are NOW ON SALE!!   
 

https://sydneyspiegeltent.com/magicmarvels
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Before and after school programs 
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Community notices 

Supporting parents and children through separation or divorce 

Separation or divorce can be a stressful and unsettling time for 

parents and young kids. Now, there’s free online support to 

help. Family Transitions Triple P Online provides practical,    

proven strategies to help create a stable, reassuring environ-

ment, manage emotions, reduce stress and co-parent more ef-

fectively. Developed by the Triple P – Positive Parenting Pro-

gram, this online program goes beyond coping skills, and helps 

families evolve in their new dynamic. Do it online, anytime – and 

it’s free. Learn more at: triplep-parenting.net.au 
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School Bytes and Audiri 

 

School Bytes finance, attendance and consent form system! 

What is the School Bytes portal? 
 
The School Bytes portal provides flexibility for parents and carers to conven-
iently: 
 

• Make school payments online (including pay for multiple      
siblings at once) 

• Use a family credit to pay for an activity or  school contributions 

• Download a receipt for payments made 

• View all historical payments in one place 

• Complete and submit digital permission notes 

• View the status of all permission notes 

• Request a refund if required 
 
This can be done where you want at any time, day or night. 
 
Through the portal you will easily be able to download a receipt once a    
payment has been made and have access to view all historical payments 
when needed. Online payments are processed in real-time and can be 
viewed by school staff immediately. 
 
While our preference is for payments to be made via the portal, we still    
accept payment via cash and cheque. 
 
Further information and parent/carer user guides can be found on the school 
website. Register for the Parent Portal via the QR code or visit the School 
Bytes Parent Portal log in page. 
 
If you still have questions please contact SHPS school administration: 
 
summerhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Audiri notification app 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Please update your Skoolbag app on your device following the instructions below. 

https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/sections/4414095645839-Parent-Guides
https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login?return_to=https%253A%252F%252Fportal.schoolbytes.education%252F&error=unauthenticated
https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login?return_to=https%253A%252F%252Fportal.schoolbytes.education%252F&error=unauthenticated
mailto:summerhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

